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• w/c 29th April - Hodgkin class 
Bikeability Level 2 

• 6th May - Bank Holiday 
• 17th May - Coffee Morning—

Raising Confident Children 
• 21st May - R.E Day 
• 22nd May - Class photos and 

Year 6 leavers photos 
• 24th May - Year 6 Activity Day 
• 24th May - Last day of Term 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
• 3rd June - Staff training day 
• 4th June - First day of Term 
• 5th June - Sports Day 
• 7th June - Reserve Sports Day 
• 27th June - Einstein Class Trip 

to MK Discovery Centre 
• 12th July - Olympic Celebration 
• 15th July - Open afternoon 
• 23rd July - Last Day of Term 
 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newton Class Adventure 
Newton Class has an amazing visit to Thrift Farm 
this week. They loved seeing the animals, stroking 
and feeding them.  

 
 

 

Times Best Schools List 
We are delighted to have again made it on to the 
Times newspapers top schools list. Check out our 
Twitter/X for more information. 
 

Curie Class Yoga 
Curie Class enjoyed their first  
session in a series of yoga  
sessions. The children and teachers  
enjoyed the session led by a specialist yoga 
teacher. 
 

Driving and Parking  
Please continue to drive and park  
safely around school, for the safety of 
all of our children. Thank you 

Save the Dates  
 
• Sports Day - 5th June 
• Sports Day reserve - 7th June 
• Olympics Celebration - 12th July 
• Open Afternoon - 15th July 
 

Coffee Morning 
You are invited to join Gill and Sarah 
in the hall on Friday 17th May at 9am 
for coffee, biscuits and a chat about 
raising confident children. Everyone will 
be warmly welcomed.  

Twitter/ X 
Remember you can find us on X @JohnHellins. We 
love to see your tweets and any photos you share. 
Following us on X is a great way of feeling 
involved with the school. 

School Photographer  
Our school photographer will be here on 
Wednesday 22nd May to take photos of the 
children in their year groups, and also indi-
vidual photos of the children in Anning Class. 
Please make sure that your children are in 
the correct uniform and that they have a 
jumper/cardigan in school.  


